
Dear Doctors, 
 
Please accept our warm greetings on behalf of Indian Orthopaedic Assocition! 
 
We wish to inform you that   during the General Body Meetings IOACON-2014 at 
Hyderabad and IOACON-2015 at Jaipur, following decision, regarding the membership 
of IOA, had been passed and ratified. 
 
Membership forms should be sent through the state chapter only, no forms should be 
sent directly to the IOA office. Please note the following things before sending your 
application for membership of IOA. 

1) Application for Life Member will be through the State Chapters as it is 
mandatory for all to become members of both IOA & State Chapters 
simultaneously. 
 

2) Membership forms to be collected by State Chapters with two  pay order / 
DD, one towards the state membership fee and the other for Rs. 5,000/- 
(Five thousand only) in favour of “Indian Orthopaedic Association” 
payable at New Delhi. 
 

3) The State Chapters will forward the application form and DD/pay order after 
due verification, to IOA House, New Delhi addressed to  the Hon. Secretary, 
IOA, IOA House, Plot No. 69, Tughlakabad Institutional Area, Behind Batra 
Hospital, M.B. Road, New Delhi-110062.  Phone No. 011-29961434, 
9811967820 

Please also note that the applicant should submit the following documents along with 
the application form: 

a) Certified copy of the membership of the state chapter, if you are member of the 
state chapter 

b) Certified photocopy of the Ortho PG Degree/Diploma. 
c) Certified photocopy of registration of Medical Council of India/state council 

regarding of Orthopaedic specialization. 
d) Membership form should be proposed and seconded by two Life Members of 

IOA 

Membership form is already available on the IOA website. If you want to clarify 

anything about the procedure, you may contact the Hon. Secretary, IOA at 

9425863999. 

In any communication with the IOA, a copy should be addressed to following emails. 

executiveofficerioa@gmail.com 

ioahousedelhi@gmail.com 



hon.secretaryioa@gmail.com 

drsanjayjain9@gmail.com 

presidentorthoioa@gmail.com 

Thanking you,  

With regards, 

(Dr. Sudhir K. Kapoor)                  (Dr. Sanjay Jain) 

President, IOA                                Hon. Secretary, IOA 


